
5729 E. UNION PACIFIC AVE., COMMERCE, CA 90022 (323) 869-4600 

October 13, 2023

Maravilla Foundation is accepting bids on the attached list of materials. If materials are sold by 
the case, then a complete case will be ordered. Full or partial bid on the attached material list 
will be accepted.

Bids will be accepted via US Mail, hand delivered or Email at francisco@Maravilla.org, until 
December 08,2023. If you are to mail the bid, please send to the following address 5729 E. 
Union Pacific Ave., Commerce, California 90022.

The winning bidder will be notified by Email or US Mail. Bid award to take effect starting 
January 5, 2024, please include in your bid the guaranteed price period.

If you have any questions or need clarification of the material list you may contact Francisco 
Melendez at 323-869-4600 Ext. 4601 or francisco@maravilla.org

Best Regards,

Francisco Melendez
Field Operations Manager




